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From: Gray, Dara F [DGray@entergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 4:52 PM
To: Wentzel, Michael
Subject: RE: Revised RAI Letter

Hi Mike 
Just a quick question: 
Since the 30 day clock from the letter date ends on the weekend (and we didn’t get this until 9/30), I just wanted to 
confirm that you would be ok with the response being submitted on Monday 10/27. 
Thanks 
 

Dara Gray REM 
Chemistry/Environmental 
Indian Point Energy Center 
Dgray@entergy.com 
914-254-8414 
 

From: Wentzel, Michael [mailto:Michael.Wentzel@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 10:51 AM 
To: Gray, Dara F 
Subject: Revised RAI Letter 
 
Dara, 
 
Attached is an advanced copy of the revised aquatic RAI letter.  It is scheduled to be dispatched today.  If you 
have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 
Michael Wentzel 
Project Manager 
NRR/DLR/RPB2 
(301) 415-6459 
michael.wentzel@nrc.gov 
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